
EXECUTIVE MEETING
MID DEVON
24/1/22  (18.45)

I would like to confirm that the Executive Meeting scheduled for 
MONDAY 24TH JANUARY 2022 at 6-45 pm at Mid-Devon Bowling 
Club is to go ahead, unless there are significant instructions from the 
government to prevent us doing so.

I know that there has been quite a gap since the last meeting and I 
would ask you that if there is a particular issue that you would like 
discussed then please email me and I will endeavour to include that 
on the agenda.

I look forward to the meeting, but in the meantime I wish you all a very 
Happy Christmas and a prosperous and successful New Year.

Very Best Regards 

Ken Brenchley 
DCIBA SECRETARY

23/12/2021


